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9-14-09


In attendance:
Kelly, Tabia, Holly, Brandy, Brenda, Erna, Michelle, Aubrey and Elizabeth Ransom
Called to order at 8:30am
· Introductions were done since new members were in attendance.

· Kelly discussed the goal for the PTA this year.  We are working toward purchasing a marquee and new furniture for the lobby.  
· Brandy - treasurer report: our balance as of today is $4856.45, of that $1930.90 is from the book fair at the block party, and $885.74 from sales made at the block party.  Kelly thanked Michelle for the idea to sell the passports!

· Kelly thanked everyone who helped with the block party!!

· The book fair will be open after school today and in the morning only tomorrow.  After 8:30am it will be packed up to be returned to Scholastic.

· Holly - yearbook.  The students will again choose the cover.  The cost is the same as last year, $17.00.

· Kelly – fundraisers: Holiday Auction December 8th, 9th and 10th.  Valentine’s Day Grams January 28th – February 12th.  And Applebee’s Pancake Breakfast, date TBD.
· Kelly asked if anyone had ideas for the Holiday Craft with the students.  If you have any, please contact her.

· Kelly - Learning Path that Mrs. Hannigan is working on.  The PTA could assist with the beatification aspect.  We will be conducting tile painting with the students.
Open floor questions:

· It was asked if anyone had experience in writing grants to help us pay for the marquee.  No one in attendance has.  This issue was tabled.
· A vote was taken in regard to the spring book fair to see if it will be a regular fair or a buy one get one free (BOGO).  The BOGO fair does not benefit the school at all; a regular fair will earn the school 30% profit to be spent.  On a vote of 6 in favor, a regular book fair will be held.

· A few parents have asked why the PTA did not hold the school supply sale at the end of May.  Lack of time and volunteers were the utmost reason.  It was also mentioned that the supplies were not good quality and that many parents still had to purchase additional supplies that the teachers required.  It was agreed that it would not be done this year either.

Meeting adjourned at 8:55am.  PTA e-mail bvepta@gmail.com and our web site www.buenavistapta.synthasite.com
Minutes recorded by Holly Hall

Page1 of 1
Board Member version 


[image: image1.jpg]